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                              Frank Wolff 
                         Fulton, KY 42041-1547 

May 13, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
P.O. Box 50221  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

My store revenues are greatly increased by the sale of flavored malt beverages, like Zima.  When customers come into buy these beverages they also buy other products, like chips, candy and gum.  So 
you can see, any impediment to the sale of flavored malt beverages will be very detrimental to my small business.  I simply cannot survive without the flavored malt beverage customers!  �������������

Why is the ATF/TTB trying to implement new regulations that will damage the successful thirty-year history of oversight under the old regulations?  Why did they choose now to upset the apple cart?  

The people who buy and sell flavored malt beverages need your help in preventing the disastrous change in policy for this industry. Thank you for your support.  

Sincerely,  

Frank Wolff  

                           Buck's Party Mark 


